
 

We hope you all had a fun and relaxing Spring break and we look forward to 

the final term of this session. 

We have many things to look forward to this term. 

 

Parents Evening  

3rd and 12th May.  

You will receive a letter with more information about parents’ evenings asking you to 

select the date that suits you best to come into school and meet with your child’s class 

teacher.  

 

Sports Day 

Mrs Strang will be organising our school Sports Day this year. We will be inviting 

parents along and Mrs Strang has some great ideas to make Sports Day a bit different 

this year. We are very excited to hear her plan, more information to follow … 

 

P7 Transitions  

P7s will be visiting Rosshall on 25th and 26th May.  

They will have teachers from Rosshall visiting them at Cardonald over the 

weeks beginning 25th April and 2nd May.  

 

Pre-Entrants 

We look forward to welcoming our new pupils and their families into school this term. 

New P1s will visit the school on 11th May, 18th May and 1st June. The families of our new 

P1s will be invited by letter very soon.  

 

 

 



Time: 3 – 3:45pm  

Dates: 

Wednesday 11th May Wednesday 18th May  Wednesday 25th May 

School Trips 

We have enjoyed school trips starting again. Last term P6 and P6/5 had a great time at 

the science centre and our P7s enjoyed their residential to Dalguise.  

This term Primary 1 will be visiting the Riverside Museum on Tuesday 26th April. P4 and 

P5 will be visiting the science centre on Friday 6th May. P2s and P3s are heading to 

Tollcross Park on Tuesday 3rd May.  

 

Primary 7 Farewell  

P7s will have their graduation service in school on Wednesday 15th June and their beach 

party on 16th June. They will be busy this year preparing and fundraising for these 

events. One way they are raising funds is by running a tuck shop. P7 will share more 

information about this. Your support of this enterprise is much appreciated.  

 

Visiting Specialists  

We all enjoyed our taster sessions with the Taekwondo instructor last term. This term 

every class will have a taster session of orienteering on either 29th April or 6th May.  

 

Parent Volunteers 

Before the pandemic some parents came into school to read with children 

as part of our paired reading programme. This would be for half an hour 

working one to one with children for 15 minutes per child.  

If this is something you would be interested in volunteering for please email 

pwaddell@cardonald-pri.glasgow.sch.uk 

 

Homework Club 

We have missed having parents in school! We would like to trial a parent and child 

homework club. The children could do their homework or play with numeracy and 

literacy games with the support of school staff. Parents/Carers you can sit with 

your child or sit at the side having a wee blether with the other parents and 

enjoying some tea and cake! We just want to have an opportunity to see more of 

you. This will run for just 3 weeks in May and we hope if it is successful to have this 

again next session.   

So that we have an idea of numbers if you are coming along please email 

pwaddell@cardonald-pri.glasgow.sch.uk or call the school office.  
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Holidays 

Term 4 bank holidays can be difficult to keep track of! You may want to save this 

somewhere.  

May 

• Monday 2nd May 2022 (May Holiday) 

• Thursday 5th May 2022 (In-Service day to coincide with Scottish Local 

Government Elections) 

• Friday 27th May 2022  

June 

• Thursday 2nd June 2022 

• Friday 3rd June 2022 - Queen's jubilee.  

Schools Close at 1.00 pm on Friday 24 June 2022 

 

 


